November 2017
The group had intensive rehearsals in school every week. The play was rehearsed on the stage in Nicby hjärta , the music and the lights were taken care of by the school ”aunt” and a ninth graders. the last rehersals were made. 
The play was performed in front of all the teachers, principal, former teachers and other staff in school November 30th. Also parents were invited.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The group got high praise for its performance from the audience and was acknowledged for their work at the Finland 100 years festive gathering in December.
